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Comments: I strongly oppose this proposal as an advocate for the Crazy Mountains and their public access. As

an avid hunter and biology major I understand the effects of consolidating human travel to the proposed 11 mile

trail. This will harm local ecology with increased foot traffic that could harm local plant and animal species. Also in

doing so, the proposal would make public use for all demographics more difficult as the topography is much

steeper and harder to access. This is a terrible proposal aimed at benefitting the YC and further harming our

already small public access in the Crazies. 


